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Minutes of the December 9, 2015 Meeting  

The December meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held December
9, 2015 at Don Chilito's, 7017 Johnson Drive, Mission, KS. There were 9 in attendance.  Mike
Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:05PM.  He asked Ben Weiss to read the minutes of 
the November meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by John Beck and the second 
was by Ed Treese.  The motion passed.

Regarding future meeting programs, John Gray, chapter program chairman, reported that he 
had been contacted by a representative of Satellite Engineering Group offering to provide 
a meeting at their office.  He will pursue this possibility.  Also, he is open to 
suggestions for programs for future meetings and locations. Chriss Scherer remarked that 
it might be interesting to take a tour of the Reuter Organ Company in Lawrence, Kansas.

Ron Rockrohr, chapter certification chairman, indicated that the next local certification 
exams will be given February 5-15.  The registration deadline is December 31st.

The motion to adjourn was by John Beck and the second by John Gray. The motion passed and 
the meeting adjourned at 12:32pm.

John Gray presented a most interesting discussion about the FCC’s AM Revitalization rule 
changes and how they will affect AM allocations.
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